WQSB MusicMakers - NOTICE OF FILMING AND PHOTOGRAPHY
Dear parents, guardians, staff and students,

We look forward to another great WQSB event and this year’s performance will be set in the beautiful
Palais de Congreés in Hull.

It is important that we advise everyone that as all students, parents, and staff enter this year’s
MusicMakers event, you will be entering an area/event where photography, audio, and video recording
will occur. We cannot ensure that individuals will not post, without consent, images of students, staff
and/or parents on social media.

By entering the event premises, you enter with the knowledge that the possibility of being photographed,
audio recorded, and video recorded is very real. We cannot control the release, publication, exhibition, or
reproduction of digital media (not from the WQSB as we will not be publishing any images without proper
consent forms) that is uploaded onto personal websites and/or social media. Therefore, we cannot ensure
privacy as there will be over 1000 parents/guardians potentially photographing and videotaping the
event. We want everyone to be aware of this reality.

Regards,

T.Kharyati

Secretary General and Director of Human Resources
Western Quebec School Board



